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MSHSAA Awards Championship Venues 
 
 
Columbia, Mo.- At its regularly scheduled meeting, the Missouri State High School Activities 
Association (MSHSAA) Board of Directors discussed a number of proposals submitted by 
entities hoping to host championships in the sports of Basketball, Cross Country, Volleyball, 
Wrestling and activity of Music. 
 
 The Board approved the proposal submitted by Columbia and the University of Missouri 
for hosting the Music Festival on the MU campus until the 2028-29 school year.  The Board also 
approved the use of Mizzou Arena for the Boys Wrestling Championships until the 2028-29 
school year.  The Cross Country Championship will also stay in Columbia with the Gans Creek 
Recreational Facility serving as the venue through the 2028-29 school year. 
 

The board authorized the MSHSAA staff to continue discussions with the Hy-Vee Arena 
in Kansas City for acceptable terms in hosting the Girls Wrestling Championships. 

 
  The board accepted the hosting proposal from Cape Girardeau for hosting the Volleyball 
Championships for the years 2023-24 and 2024-25 at the Show Me Center on the Southeast 
Missouri State University campus.  The board tabled consideration of the hosting proposals for 
the Volleyball Championships for 2025-26, 2026-27 and 2027-28 to allow staff members to 
conduct of facility visit with the St. Joseph Civic Arena. 
 
 After considering two proposals from Springfield and Columbia to host the Show-Me 
Showdown, the board chose the proposal from Columbia.  Beginning with the 2023-24 school 
year, the Show-Me Showdown will be held on the MU campus in Mizzou Arena and Hearnes 
Center.   
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